From: **Anne Hoelscher** <a href="mailto:</a>

Date: Sun, Oct 27, 2024, 8:10 a.m.

Subject: Legion crosswalk

To: <trevorbazinetgoderich@gmail.com>

## Good Morning Mayor Bazinet

I'm sure you may be receiving lots of letters & emails(or I hope you are) regarding the construction of a Lest We Forget sidewalk.

My opinion as a granddaughter/niece of veterans & one uncle who never returned home(Duckworth's), think this would be an amazing contribution to our town.

Please consider this addition to the towns revitalization plan. Best corner of course would be Kingston St & the Square.

I have attached the photo of the one done in the Hamilton area.

Thank you in advance for reading this email.

Anne Wilkinson-Hoelscher

